
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Whole School Information – Friday 22nd March 2024 

Attendance Class Reward 

As part of our new attendance policy, which has been developed this academic year, each week 

classes take part in a competition to have the highest combined class attendance. The winning 

class earns a whole class reward. This may include a class party, extra break time or extra golden 

time. The class reward is selected by a majority vote. Each week the winning class will be 

announced in our Monday assembly and will be sent home to be celebrated on our weekly 

newsletter. Well done to this week’s winners! 

                  

Red Nose Day  

Last week we had a fantastic day raising money and learning about the charities that are 

supported by Red Nose Day.  £1065 was raised last week from bun and red nose sales. A huge 

thank you for your support!  

Say 'hello' to our new friend! 

A massive thank you to our amazing PTA here at RHPS, for getting us a full-size 

Skeleton! This will be such a welcome addition to Science at our school, it will 

be used in lessons as well as assemblies. I will be running a competition to name 

it - so ask your child(ren) to get thinking of names! 

Reception Graduation 

The Reception graduation will be on Thursday 4th July 2024 2.45-3.20pm 

in the main hall. This will be a short assembly where we will share the children’s 

learning from Reception and celebrate their new journey into KS1. 

Treat Day – Wednesday 27th March 

On Wednesday 27th March, it will be our spring treat day. This is for all the children who 

have kept at least 95% of their stars over the spring term. 

The day will involve lots of Easter activities: Easter egg hunt, Easter film in the hall and Easter 

bonnet competition. If you would to send your child to school with any items to decorate their 

bonnet, please do. Your child/children will also be able to wear party/casual/sport/ clothes of 

their choice for their day.  



Egg Decorating Competition  

Hello Robin Hood!! 

As we are in the lead up to Easter, I would like to share a very eggciting art competition with 

you all! We are looking for eggsquisite eggs to enter our Robin Hood Eggcellent Egg Decorating 

Competition. We want you to be as creative as possible and transform a normal, ordinary egg 

into a show stopping Eggstravaganza! You have until Wednesday 27th March to bring your 

creation. The lucky winners will be announced on Thursday 28th March and they will receive 

an Easter egg prize. Good luck!  

We can't wait to see your entries,  

Miss Parker and Mrs Chin 

PTA Update: 

Another quick reminder that if you’d like to enter the Easter trail and get your printed map and 

answer sheet before the Easter holidays, you can buy your ticket via PTA Events or via the 

following PTA Events link before the evening of Friday 22 March. https://www.pta-

events.co.uk/robinhoodprimarypta/index.cfm?event=login¬LoggedIn=true&success=MyAccount 

If you don’t get chance to access the link before then and still want to take part, we will be 

opening up another ticket page afterwards to buy a digital download of the sheets you need to 

do the trail.  

Don’t forget there is also Break the Rules day on 28 March (last day of term) where the children 

can break any of the following rules for 50p each (and the money given to the class teacher in a 

labelled envelope):  

• Pudding first for those on school dinners Chocolate bar or sweets in packed lunch (please 

remember no nuts)  

• Wear nail polish  

• Wear make up  

• Any hair accessories or funny hair  

• Any colour or odd socks, trainers or shoes of any colour  

• Wear temporary tattoos  

• Wear a hat in school  

• Chocolate, crisps, sweet for morning break (please remember no nuts)  

The children are welcome to break any number of the above rules as they like, and the donations 

will go towards ongoing events for the school. We look forward to sharing some of the activities 

and equipment provided for the school as a result of monies raised through the PTA. Thanks 

again for your continued support.   

Nichola, Sharon and Emma 

Enjoy your weekend, 

Mrs Harris, Miss Hobson and Mrs Laker 


